
PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 8/11/25 7:01 PM 
Received: July 30, 2025 
Status: Pending_Post 
Tracking No. mdp-jnm9-gpga 
Comments Due: August 08, 2025 
Submission Type: API

Docket: DOE-HQ-2025-0240 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Comment On: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-0001 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Document: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-DRAFT-0259 
Comment on FR Doc # 2025-12763

Submitter Information
Name: Bianca Whitney 
Address:

La paz,  Baja California Sur,  Mexico,  23205
Email: biannkawhitnney@gmail.com 
Phone: 6121613475 

General Comment
The Saguaro Project is not only a direct threat to whales and other marine species, but to the entire ecosystem on which life on this planet
depends. This industrial megaproject endangers the biodiversity of Baja California Sur—a unique and fragile territory deeply connected to
the health of our oceans worldwide. As a Mexican and a resident of Baja California Sur, I am deeply concerned and exhausted by the
repeated prioritization of economic interests over life, water, and territory. We have already seen the devastating consequences of
Canadian megamining operations. We cannot allow our sea—our home and source of sustenance—to become another sacrifice zone. I
demand that the thousands of voices opposing this mass ecocide be heard. Our sea is not for sale; it must be defended. The life of the
ocean is also our life.
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